
Greenwell Point Public School 

           NEWSLETTER  
                               School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            
Phone:  444 71379                                                                                              email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL: Ms Catherine Secombe                                    23rd November 2021                                      Term 4  Week 8 

DATES TO REMEMBER  

NOVEMBER  

25      P&C Meeting  

 

DECEMBER 

3      Year 5 Leadership                        
speeches 

8 Year 6 Farewell dinner 

10 Presentation Day 

 Assembly 

16 Last Day (Students) 

17 Last Day (Staff) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring  
peanuts or use peanut 

butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
  
Dear Parents, 
  
Today we saw our Year 6 students, heading to Shoalhaven High next year, at-
tend their first whole day orientation session. The children were very excited to 
learn more about the school they would be attending in 2022, keen to meet their 
teachers and eager to meet some new friends. From early reports the children 
were having a great time and were sitting in on an English lesson. Thank you to 
Mrs Buckpitt for accompanying our students on the day to make them feel more 
at ease. We know however our year 6 students are more than prepared to take 
on this next phase of their learning journey. 
 
This Thursday sees our P&C having their first onsite meeting since the lockdown 
commenced. If you are able to make it, please come along. It will start at 6pm 
and will be held in the library. Masks are to be worn for the duration of the meet-
ing and attendees can sign on using the QR codes at the gate. We look forward 
to seeing you there. 
  
Have a great week. 
  
Catherine Secombe 
Principal 
 
P & C NEWS 
 
P & C are holding their last general meeting for the year this Thursday the 25th 
November at 6 pm in the school library. 
 
Please note that a requirement for us to follow the covid restrictions for schools, 
anyone attending will need to QR school check in/sign in, wear masks and be 
fully vaccinated. Thankyou for your co-operation. 
  
If you have never been involved before, come along and find out what we do. 
There’s no pressure to commit to regular meetings or help! I look  
forward to seeing you there.  
 
Kind regards 
Rachael Smith 
Secretary Greenwell Point Public School P & C Association. 
 
For all school uniform purchases: 
https://myschoolconnect.com.au.  
 
Reminder that there is NO canteen due to COVID  
restrictions until further notice.   
 

 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their 

hat.  They will play under 

the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 

 COVID RULES 

If you need to enter the 

school grounds please call 

the office first, then scan 

the QR code which are 

located at all gates and 

the office.  



 

 

 

 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday 

          Finley in K/1 turns 6 today 
Tre`in 1/2 turns 7 on Thursday 
Olivia in 2/3 turns 9 on Sunday 
Xaviar in 1/2 turns 8 on Monday 

BOAT AWARDS 

                     

                    K/1  — William S & Ryan 

                    1/2  — Michael & Summer 

                    2/3 — Ellie & Jetson 

                    3/4/5— Tamika & Chris 

                    5/6 — Clark & Destiny 

  COMMUNITY NOTICES 

 Greenwell Point Memorial Community Hall Committee 
Community Christmas Event 

 
From 4pm on Thursday 9th December, mark  your calendars and come along to the Community Christmas 
Event in the hall. There will be food, drinks, handicrafts, gifts, an art display and entertainment. There may  
also be a surprise visit by the man in a red suit!!! 
 
The Point Gallery & Craft shop along with Jindy Store will also be opening for special late-night shopping to 
help with your Christmas shopping.  

 
 The Men's Shed- 

BBQ & Drinks  

Greenwell Point  

Primary School- 

Art display 

Candles & Craft 

Shoalhaven Community  

Choir –singing  

United Hospital Auxiliary  

 Handcrafts, cakes & jams 

Wonder Women- 

Handcrafts & gifts 

Students in  Year 2/3 starting 

their Christmas embroidery  

craft.  


